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This collaborative initiative will develop curating across the curriculum projects that teachers can 
incorporate as part of their normal curricular activities. We plan to recruit a small group of 
faculty to participate in a series of workshops that lead to class projects, an exhibits showcase, 
and the production of a best practices guide for teachers interested in adopting curating within 
their classes. We will produce at least one student-curated exhibition at either the UCF Gallery or 
the John C. Hitt Library. In addition, we will evaluate the potential value of additional 
interventions such as creating online modules about curating for teachers and students, creating a 
WAC-like program for training teachers, and applying for large grants to fund major cross-
disciplinary curating projects.  
 


